
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Dear Member,

As the COVID-19 situation still remains in a serious condition the Hong Kong Government 
recently announced that the social distancing measures currently in place will be 
extended for a further 14 days from Thursday 24th December 2020 until Wednesday 6th 
January 2021.

This means all sports and recreational facilities will remain closed and F&B Outlets will 
continue to close at 6pm daily. The user capacity of 50% in the F&B Outlets as well as 
the maximum number of 2 persons per table will also remain in place. For information as 
regards the revised operating hours for the F&B Outlets over the Festive period please 
click here.

On behalf of the General Committee of the Club may I wish you all a Merry Xmas and a 
Happy New Year.

Please stay safe and Healthy.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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https://hkfc.com/media/1udd4mab/mag_christmas-opening-hour_20201224.pdf

